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YORBA LINDA WOMAN’S CLUB’S  

2024 STUDENT ART & PHOTOGRAPHY CONTEST 

 
Dear Art and Photography Educator, 

 

We are pleased to announce that our Annual Art and Photography Contest and Awards Ceremony for 

PYLUSD High School students will occur from Monday, April 29, through Thursday, May 02.  This has 

always been such an exciting event for us as a club and we look forward to seeing the amazing creativity 

of your students again this year!   

 

Enclosed in this packet you will find: 

• Letter to the students 

• Entry Rules 

• Contest schedule 

• Amount of Awards 

• Forms to accompany the art/photography submissions 

 

Please post these in the classroom and make as many copies as you need for your student entries.  While 

there is a limit on individual entries, there is NO LIMIT on the number of participants from each school.  

These forms will also be available on our website shown above. 

(Note:  All entries must have been completed during the current school year of 2023-2024.) 

 

The timeline for the submissions, adjudication and awards is as follows: 

• Monday, April 29:  Art/Photography delivered to Yorba Linda Presbyterian Church,  

19301 Yorba Linda Blvd., Yorba Linda. 

• Tuesday, April 30:  Adjudication takes place. Non-winning artwork picked up. 

• Wednesday, May 01:  Winners/Parents notified via phone, text, or email.   

• Thursday, May 02:  Winning entries transported to the Yorba Linda Community Center. 

• Thursday, May 02:  Awards Ceremony at the Yorba Linda Community Center. 

(Please refer to the Contest Schedule included with this packet for more specific details.) 

 

Yorba Linda Woman’s Club is thrilled to be able to award a total of $9500.00 to the talented winners!  

Individual awards range from $100.00 to $500.00, with $1000.00 being presented to the winner of “Best 

of Show!”  Please encourage your students to take part is this opportunity!  We look forward to seeing 

you at the ceremony along with the students’ families, friends, local dignitaries, and the PYLUSD 

administration! 

 

Please email the number of entries being submitted, the grade level of the students, and the 

category of entry by April 15th! 

 

Sincerely, 

Loui Cronholm, Chair, Arts & Culture Program 

Yorba Linda Woman’s Club 

louicronholm@icloud.com  Cell:  (949) 374-2076 

YORBA LINDA WOMAN’S CLUB 
PO BOX 91 

YORBA LINDA, CA  92885 
www.yorbalindawomansclub.org 
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